
Northern Virginia Corvette Club 
2024 Apple Blossom Parade 

May 4, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to be part of the celebration of the 2024 Apple Blossom Festival by joining us in 

the Grand Feature Parade, scheduled for Saturday, May 4, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     

       

 

 

After the Parade, Jim McKay has graciously invited all Corvette participants to stop by the 
Shawnee Mkt to pick up box lunches, then proceed to his place to socialize before heading  
home. Directions will be provided. 
 
 
 
 

The parade (Festival Events - Shenandoah Apple Blossom 

Festival (thebloom.com) starts at 1:30, but we need to be 

assembled at the staging area by 1:00. 

  

The group will meet at the Sheetz on 

Route 7, just east of Winchester (1683 

Berryville Pike, Winchester, VA 22602) by 

12:30. That gives everyone a chance to 

make a final "pit stop" before we head to 

the staging area.  We will leave the Sheetz 

at 12:45 and caravan over to the staging 

area as a group. 

  

      

 

 

Currently we have been allocated 15 slots.  But if more people than that wish to attend, I can  

go back to the Festival office and request additional passes. 
 

                                               ****** To register, contact Al Stitt ******  

Cruise Leader: 

Al Stitt: 540 336-2468 

amsprtcar@comcast.net 
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